
  

 

 

 

September 13, 2023 

 

Applied Building Development Company 

Yuval Botansky 

131 Chadwick Drive 

Davenport, FL 33837 

 

Subject: Reservation Letter for Southport Ranch Mitigation Bank 

  Providence N-27 

  SWFWMD  Application No. 850358 

    

   

Yuval Botansky,  

  

I am writing in reference to your need for mitigation credits for the Providence N-27 project 

in Polk County, Florida. This letter confirms that Southport Ranch Mitigation Bank; 

SFWMD permit number 49-00002-M, has the following credits reserved for this project: 

  

• 3.8 Freshwater State Forested (UMAM) 

 

It is agreed that the credits will be reserved until the final permits are received and credits paid 

for in full at which time the credits will be transferred on the ledgers. Should you have 

questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brody Larsen 

Mitigation Marketing, LLC 

Phone: 407-481-0677 Fax: 407-648-3866 

brody@mitigationmarketing.com 

Providing Mitigation Solutions Throughout Florida 

 

 

cc:Ashley Argitis, Yuval Botansky 

mailto:Tiffany@mitigationmarketing.com

